
Dear Glenoce Families,

I hope you enjoyed the Fall Break. It’s hard to believe another one is just around the corner in a
couple of weeks. I was able to sit in on some conferences this year, and I appreciate the
home-school partnership that exists between teachers and families. We all share the same goal
- to give our students the best education possible to prepare them for what lies ahead. Thank
you for your engagement and support on the home front.

Thank you to everyone who was able to stop by the Book Fair during conferences. If you
weren’t in the building or didn’t have a chance to browse, the online book fair will run until
December 8. Please see the PTA section below for more details and the link.

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at school on Monday
morning!

Katie

Successful Schools Survey
Please help us create a school culture that embodies our school values to be “an inclusive
community that cares, collaborates, and perseveres” by taking this year’s Successful Schools
Survey. The survey window has been extended to Monday, December 16. Please take
15-20 minutes to complete it before then so we have as much input and family voice as
possible. Thank you in advance for your participation!

TAG Referral Update
Cycle 2 that was set to open December 1 has been delayed due to unforeseen circumstances in
the District TAG department. We will share more information as we receive it.

https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/fall24family
https://surveys.panoramaed.com/portlandor/fall24family

